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Wednesday 3rd May 2023 
 

Access Arrangements for the Year 6 SATS 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to be able to inform you that your child has been successful in obtaining 25% 

additional time to assist them in the completion of the Year 6 SATs, so that they still have the same 

opportunities as the rest of the year group; however, this does not apply to the spelling test as this is 

not timed anyway. Please see the table below for the adjusted times of your child’s tests throughout 

the week. 

 

In addition to the 25% extra time, they also qualify for access to a 1:1 adult prompter, and/or a scribe 

or transcribe should they require them.  

 

When are each of the tests during the week? 

 

Day Test Type Duration 

Tuesday 9th May 

2022 

Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar 

20 minutes for the spelling test 

56 minutes for the Grammar and 

Punctuation test. 

Wednesday 10th 

May        May  

English Reading Paper 75 minutes – 3 different texts to read 

and answer questions related to the 

text. 

Thursday 11th May 

2 

Arithmetic Paper 1 37 minutes for the arithmetic test – 

covering the 4 operations, fractions, 

decimals, % and BIDMAS 

Reasoning Paper 2 50 minutes for the reasoning test – 

involving real life problems related to 

the all of the KS2 concepts. 

Friday 12th May 

2022 

Reasoning Paper3 50 minutes for the reasoning test – 

involving real life problems related to 

the all of the KS2 concepts. 

 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact either your child’s classteacher 

or me via email (kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk )or telephone the office. 
 

Kind regards, 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Headteacher  
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